
School Board Meeting:      February 22, 2010 
 
Subject:        Out-of-State Music Trip 

 
Presenter:        Jim Bauck 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

Board approval 
 

 

DESCRIPTION: 
 
 

At the January 11th Board Workshop, Scott Rabehl and Mike Knutsen reviewed 
plans for the Concert Band, Orchestra and Choir groups to travel to New Orleans, 

Louisiana, April 21-26.  Students will perform at the Heritage Music Festival.  135 
students have committed to participating at a cost of approximately $550 per 
student.  Plans for the trip and fundraising efforts are progressing smoothly. 

 

 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

 

 
 


